
 

Christmas Fair 

October 2022 

 

 

 

Did you know that money raised at all the 
PTA events you’ve attended have helped us 
contribute towards lots of amazing stuff? 
 
Thanks for everyone that helped/took part 
and come along and enjoyed Film Night – we 
raised a whooping £434.61. 

Twitter page – Wentworth Primary 
School 

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

PTA Meetings 
We would love to see you all at our next PTA Meeting, come and see 
what events are being planned, have your say and see how you can 
help.  Just 5 minutes of your time or help setting up a fair or even 
putting the chairs away at the end of an event is a massive help and 
very much appreciated. 

 

Facebook – Wentworth PTA 

pta@wentworthonline.co.uk 
 

• Christmas Fair – 9th December 2022 
• The Big Spring Clean – January 2023 
• Mother’s Day/Someone Special Gift Sale 

– March 2023 – TBC 
• Easter Bingo – March 2023 – TBC 
• Inflatables – May 2023 – TBC 
• Father’s Day/Someone Special Gift sale 

– June 2023 – TBC 
• Summer Fair – July 2023 – TBC 
• School Disco – July 2023 – TBC 
 
 

 

Christmas Cards 
 

The children have created their amazing 
pieces of artwork, and these will shortly be 
coming home.  More information will be 
giving on how to order online with your 
child’s unique code.  The PTA will keep you 
informed of what and when to order. 
  
 
   

 
The Pre Loved Uniform Sales will now be on a regular 
occurrence – the last Wednesday of every month.  Next sale 
will therefore be 30 November 2022 – KS2 Playground (please 
remember to bring your change).  We will also have a separate 
table for any LOST PROPERTY that has recently been sent to the 
school office. 
  
You will have recently seen that we have a new Yellow School 
Uniform Bin – we would be VERY grateful for any donations 
(clean logoed and non logoed school uniform including PE Kits 
and book bags) to be left in this bin – TIA.  This is located next 
to the double doors entering the School Reception 
  
 
   

Christmas Fair – 9th December 2022 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHRISTMAS FAIR WILL 
STILL BE GOING AHEAD BUT WILL BE 
HELD JUST IN KS1 HALL/CORRIDOR   

We have some great stalls/games/food this year and 
some AMAZING raffle prizes. 


